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North Peel Community Church presents performance of Camel Lot, Don?t Miss
the Manger with proceeds going to a local food bank

	

By Rob Paul

This holiday season North Peel Community Church in Caledon East will be presenting a Christmas musical play.

The play will take place Saturday, December 11 at 6 p.m. and Sunday, December 12 at 10 a.m.

The play will be both in person (with limited capacity and masks are required) or for those who want to enjoy it from home, it will

be available via Zoom.

Admission to the performance of Camel Lot, Don't Miss the Manger will be $15?a Zoom link will be provided upon registration for

virtual viewers.

Part of the proceeds from sales will be donated to a local food bank and donations will be accepted as well. North Peel Community

Church's annual Christmas play is their way of bringing the congregation together to give something back to the community.

?It's an annual play that the church hosts and we do a different play every year and put it on for the community,? said North Peel

Community Church's Nerissa Debique. ?We've been working on this for two to three months and rehearsing for the last couple

weeks and it's so fun. 

?We are very excited; it's a mix of everyone participating from children to older adults. We wanted to mix it up with the play this

year and we chose Camel Lot because it's a musical as well. It's a commitment and a lot of work but we put our hears into it and look

forward to it every year. We love to engage the community and get them out to have a good time.?

To RSVP for an in-person seat to North Peel Community Church's performance of Camel Lot, Don't Miss the Manger, contact

Nicole at 416-684-2472. For more information, visit www.npcchurch.ca.
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